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It’s amazing to think that Christmas is almost here.  Thank you to everyone for bearing with our power outage in November and rescheduling of some of the conferences.  I pray we have a very uneventful winter.  The following are some important dates to remember for December and part of January:

DECEMBER
2- First Day back after Thanksgiving Break
6- Show and Tell (Christmas Theme) AND Lunch Bunch
10- Tuition Due
20- Christmas Party-Singing at 9:10 in the Sanctuary
23-Jan 6- NO SCHOOL-CHRISTMAS BREAK

JANUARY
7- 1st day back for Enrichment Class
8- 1st day back for all
10- Show and Tell (Winter Theme) and tuition due
17- Lunch Bunch
20- NO SCHOOL- Martin Luther King Jr. Day

In December we will be talking about the significance of Christmas and the joy of giving, as well as preparing our songs for the Christmas performance.  Coming up in January we’ll be talking about winter, snow, hibernation and Martin Luther King, Jr.

Amber, Liz and I wish your families a blessed and beautiful Christmas and a Happy New Year.

